
St Luke’s Parish  
Woodvale 
2 Parkside Ramble      
Woodvale 

 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Stan Bendkowski SDS 

 

Parish Secretary 
Sandra Pinto 

 

Parish Office: 
2 Parkside  Ramble, Woodvale, WA 6026 

www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au  
 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

9:30am—2:30pm 
 

Phone: Landline 9409 6291                                 
Email: woodvale@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

Mass Times 
Weekdays: Tuesday to Friday—9:00am 

Weekend: Saturday—6:00pm  
Sunday— 8:00am, 9:30am &                           

5:00pm 
 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 5:00pm—5:50pm 

(or contact Father to arrange another time) 
 

Rosary & Cenacle Prayer 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday—8:30am           

(prior to Mass) 
Wednesday (following 9:00am Mass)  

 

Weekly Adoration 
Wednesday — 9:30am—3:00pm 

(19th June 2024) 
 

Holy Hour 
1st Thursday of the month—6:00pm-7:00pm 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament with Prayers 
for vocations for Priesthood and Religious Life) 

(4th July 2024) 
 
 

Monthly Rosary 
1st Wednesday of the month —7:00pm 

(3rd July 2024) 
 

‘Day with Mary’ - 6th July 2024 
 
 

 

Baptisms 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
Audrey Francisco—0403410995 

Stephanie Rodgers—0413550389 

Catherine Rice—0401 928 966  

Neil Starkie—0418 654 386  

 

PARISH DETAILS 

WHAT’S ON IN OUR PARISH FROM 17TH JUNE – 21ST JUNE  

NEXT WEEKEND, 22 JUNE—23 JUNE 

Year B/2 - 15th June / 16th June 2024 

Welcome to Mass everyone 
and a big welcome to all 
new parishioners and            
visitors to our Parish of     
St Luke, Woodvale. 

If you are new to our parish, 
we invite you to complete the 
Visitors Book in the foyer. 

Fr. Stan would also love to 
meet you, so please introduce yourself after Mass.           
You are welcome to visit us at the office on Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday from 9:30am—2:30pm. 

Monday 17th No Mass:  
 

Friendship Group: 11.00am—2.00pm                
Afternoon Tea, and Game of Cards  

Tuesday 18th Mass at 9:00am 

Wednesday 19th Mass at 9:00am 
 

 

Adoration 9:30am to 3:00pm 

Thursday 20th Mass at 9:00am 

Friday 21st Mass at 9:00am: St Aloysius Gonzaga 

THIS WEEKEND, 15 JUNE —16 JUNE 

Saturday 22nd June 6:00pm 

Usher 
Kerry Joyce 
 

Acolyte 
Tom Beggan 
 

Proclaimers 
Greg Mohen, Jim Di Carlo 
 

Special Ministers 
Doreen Lopez,                              
Robyn Hatchett 
 

Sunday 23rd June 8:00am 
Usher 
Fran Fabiszak 
 

Acolyte 
Steve Gelle 
 

Proclaimers 
Annette & Phil Richardson 
 

Special Ministers 
Grethel Fonceca, Keith Perreau 
 

Sunday 23rd June 9:30am 

Usher 
Francis Deary 
 

Acolyte 
Cris Condo 
 

Proclaimers 
Mariela Maw,                                
Rijimol Mathew 
 

Special Ministers 
Brigitte Westneat, Wally Galos 
 

Sunday 23rd June 5:00pm 

Usher 

Julie Bouquet 
 

Acolyte 
David Lam 
 

Proclaimers 
Phillip Pinto 
 

Special Ministers 
Tricia Starkie 
 
 

Cleaning—22nd June 
Rita Lambe, Suzan Arrow,             
Sylvie Roumier, Anne Mathieson 
 

 

Counting—23rd June 
Ian De Nazareth, Jennie Jago 

Saturday 15th June 6:00pm 

Usher 
Annita Summers 
 

Acolyte 
Luke Finlay 
 

Proclaimers: 
Joe Tuson, Robyn Hatchett 
 

Special Ministers 
Rebecca Finlay,                                    
Rosemary Buczkowski 
 

Sunday 16th June 8:00am 

Usher: 
Janet McKenzie 
 

Acolyte 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Proclaimers 
Sarah Ellam, Michelle Dastlik 
 

Special Ministers 
Lynn Dunn, Sandra Pinto 
 

Sunday 16th June 9:30am 
Usher 
Maree Brennen 
 

Acolyte 
Francis Deary 
 

Proclaimers 
Dinesh Gunewardena,                        
Wally Galos 
 

Special Ministers 
Annette Campbell, Killian O’Reilly 
 

Sunday 16th June 5:00pm 

Usher 
Rosemarie Cooper 
 

Acolyte 
Gordon Robertson 
 

Proclaimers 
Geoff Daniel 
 

Special Ministers 

TBA 
 

 
 

Cleaning—15th June 
Lorea Bell, Natasha Morgan, 
Leslie Cornelius, Sheila O’Reilly 
 
 

 

Counting—16th June 
Annita Summers, Dianne Tucker, 
Vanessa Johannes 

SAFEGUARDING LEVEL 1 INDUCTION FOR CHURCH WORKERS 

If you haven’t attended the induction in the last 3 years, please 
register for the upcoming sessions. 

Clarkson Parish—Wednesday, 19 June, 6:00pm 
Cloverdale Parish—Thursday, 20 June 7:00pm 
Online session—Friday, 21 June, 10:00am 
Online session—Tuesday, 25 June, 7:00pm 
St Dominic’s, 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo– Wednes-
day, 26 June, 10:00am 
Maida Vale Parish—Friday, 28 June 10:30am 
Registration:https://
safeguarding.perthcatholic.org.au/training/
#induction Or phone 9221 7762 to book in. 

ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY—KINDERGARTEN 2026 

We are currently interviewing for Kindy 2026, 
and accepting applications for Kindergarten 
2027. 
Please visit our website to obtain our current 
application package  

stlukeswoodvale.wa.edu.au/enrolment 

Email: admin@stlukeswoodvale.wa.edu.au. 
Call 9306 6600 to speak with our enrolment officer. 

CMC GETAWAY 

Embark on a transformative journey with Catholic Youth 
Ministry at our Getaway Weekend Retreat, tailored for 
young adults aged 18-30. Getaway Weekend is a time to 
get away from the busyness of life and to reconnect with 
your faith. 

The Weekend's theme is 'Consumed by Grace', drawing 
inspiration from John 1:16-17, "From his fullness we have all 
received, grace upon grace." 

Through heartfelt testimonies, insightful discussions, and 
reflective activities, immerse yourself in the                          
transformative power of grace.  

Join us for a weekend of spiritual rejuvenation,                  
community bonding, and personal growth! 

Date: Friday July 5 - Sunday July 7  

Location: Manjedal Activity Centre 

Register at: bit.ly/getaway_grace    

Registration closes on Thursday June 20th. 

PLANNED GIVING APPEAL 2024/2025 

This weekend, we launch our “Planned-

Giving” Appeal for the next Financial Year 

starting 1st July. Please collect your box by 

your Surname and not your Number, as your 

box number may have changed. We encourage new members to 

join and contribute to the Second Collection which goes towards 

the regular up-keep of the Church. The First Collection is for the 

maintenance of the Priest. We also encourage you to consider 

the Direct Debit system, (forms are available in the foyer.)  

Please contact the office if you would like a box.                                

May God Bless you for your contributions. 

During Refugee Week why not consider 

sponsoring a refugee family? 

In response to Refugee Week, Catholic  
Mission in partnership with the WA Catholic Migrant &  
Refugee Office (WACMRO) is inviting parishes to take     
action and consider sponsoring refugee families to help 
them settle into their new life in Australia. 

The Community Refugee Integration & Settlement Pilot 
(CRISP) programme is designed for community members to 
build social networks to welcome family groups who have 
been granted a humanitarian visa but are still waiting to 
arrive in Australia. 

Resources are available to assist in this process. For more 
information on the programme and how your parish can 
get involved, contact Anne Nesbitt at 
anne.nesbitt@catholicmission.org.au. 

REFUGEE WEEK June 16-23 Curtin Grandmothers for Refugees 
are hosting the Reverend Gemma Baseley,  Rector of St Paul’s 
Anglican, Beaconsfield, to talk supporting refugees. 
PALMS COMMUNITY CENTRE (CRN Nicholson & Rokeby Rd. 
Subiaco). Wednesday 19 June 2.00-3.00.  

For more info contact Elizabeth Karol 0448 797 539. 

Universalis 4+ 

Liturgy of the Hours and Mass  

Universalis is a missal and a breviary, and 
more. It gives you the Liturgy of the Hours 
(Divine Office), the Mass Readings, Feasts of 

the Saints for every day; plus valuable additional material.  

This app is available only on the App Store for iPhone, iPad 
and Apple Watch  and cost approximately $30.00. 

Dear Parishioners, we are sad to inform you that Barbara 
Brown, one of our past parishioners has died. Barbara was very 
involved in the Parish and many of you will remember  her play 
the organ at Mass.  Please pray for the soul of Barbara and 
kindly keep her family in your prayers. 

Fr. George Kolodziej SDS, Superior of the Salvatorians, 

thanks all St Luke’s parishioners for their generous         

donations towards the Salvatorian Seminary Appeal. The 
total amount donated to the Appeal is $2513.70.   

May God bless you and your families. 

http://www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au
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